
Dear friends,

Thank you for your support of AJC. Your 

partnership truly empowers our indispensable  

efforts to create a safer, more secure future 

for Israel and the Jewish people.

As we have all painfully observed, the deep  

crisis that started with Hamas’ brutal October  

7 attack on Israel has only intensified and 

spread well beyond Israel’s borders. As 

the leading global Jewish advocacy organization, AJC has mobilized our 

worldwide network to confront the unprecedented threats facing Israel 

and the global Jewish community. From college campuses to world capitals, 

we’re working with leaders at the highest levels to stand up for Israel and to 

confront antisemitism. 

In these turbulent times, it is more important than ever for us to gather as  

a community in solidarity and discuss how we can work together to combat 

rising antisemitism, stand up for Israel, and navigate the shifting strategic 

landscape in the Middle East. Our 2024 AJC Palm Beach Advocacy in Action 

Dinner is the perfect opportunity for us to do so, and I’m delighted that Dan  

Senor will join us for this special evening.  

Through his podcast, Call Me Back – With Dan Senor, Dan has informed 

listeners worldwide on the latest developments of the Israel-Hamas war.  

He has emerged as one of the most trusted and insightful voices in the  

pro-Israel community. 

I hope you will join us for our premier annual dinner on December 15 as  

we welcome Dan Senor to our reception and candid dinner conversation.  

It promises to be a wonderful and engaging evening. I look forward to  

seeing you there.

Thanks again for your support and leadership.

Ted

Ted Deutch 


